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Photo Policy for Music Centre Concerts 
 

September 2023 
The MK Music Hub has recently reviewed its policy regarding the recording of 
images at its concerts and events.  This is an area of sensitivity as although 
there is naturally a general expectation from families that they will want to 
take images during concerts, we must be mindful that there are some children 
taking part shouldn’t be photographed. 
Therefore, we think that it is reasonable to apply the following guidelines to 
MK Music Centre Concerts and events: 

 
• Audience members are permitted to take photos and videos during 

concerts (if this is permitted by the venue).  

• Images and videos should be for private use only and should not be shared 
on social media. 

• The MK Music Hub will sometimes take images and videos of rehearsals 
and concerts and share them on its social media accounts.  We will only do 
this with students who we have obtained photo permissions for. 

• Audience members should be respectful of those around them when using 
a screen to record images. 

• Flash photography should always be avoided. 
 
Thank you in advance for your co-operation with this matter. 
 
Kind regards, 

 

 
 

Giles Liddiard, Instrumental Leader 
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